Gabbard, Lacey A

From: jamie durall <jamiedurallrealtor@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 10:14 AM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Good Morning! My name is Jamie Durall and | live at 6727 North Drive 40272. | was wondering if there was somewhere |
could access the proposed plan for 6700 Mills Wood Drive? If what | think is about to happen, that would affect us
greatly. Thank you in advance for any information you can provide.



